
May 12, 2015: 
 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors: 
District I-Ron Mikulaco 

District II-Shiva Frentzen 
District III-Brian Veerkamp 
District IV-Michael Ranalli  

District V-Sue Novasel 
 
Dear People: 

 
I am a resident of Meyers (off Upper Truckee) and have been for most of the 

thirty years I’ve resided in Tahoe. During the entire time the responsiveness of 
the board of supervisors and the city of South Lake Tahoe to the needs and 
desires of the majority of the citizens has been a sad joke. I see nothing in the 

Meyers plan or the board’s reaction to resistance to it to change that 
assessment.  

 
Sincerely 
 

George Drake 
 

Public Comment Dated 5-12-15, BOS MTG 8-31-15




